TOWN OF LOMA LINDA, MO

MINUTES OF THE AUGUST 16, 2017 MEETING OF

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Board of Trustees of the Town of Loma Linda met at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 16, 2017, in the Loma Linda Town Office. Trustees present: Bruce Anderson, Gene Delano, Tom Parr, and Denny Holdgrafer. Paul Magnin was absent.

I.

The First Order of Business was the street lighting project:

1. After hearing a lot of feedback from residents concerning additional street lighting being installed, Gene Delano made a motion to ask the Captains of the Neighborhood Watch Program to take a poll of their group on the need and location of proposed lights and turn it in before the next Board Meeting. Denny Holdgrafer seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously approved. Sally Smith will supply list of Captains to Pam. Pam will contact each leader. If in agreement, a map will be mailed to them with proposed lighting locations.

II.

The Second Order of Business was a motion to adjourn by Denny Holdgrafer and seconded by Tom Parr. The motion was **unanimously approved.**

Meeting adjourned at 8:24 p.m.					
Pamela K. Richards, Town Clerk					
Bruce I Anderson Chair Board of Trustees					

Bruce L. Anderson, Chair, Board of Trustees

Posted:		